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11 May 2020

H.E. Antonio Guterres
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Communication on Progress

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I would like to use this opportunity to reaffirm our commitment to the UN Global Compact and its ten
principles with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. We continuously
evaluate our efforts and monitor progress in these areas. This year’'s communication on progress has
been integrated into our 2019 annual report which is used a primary tool of sharing both financial and
sustainability information with our stakeholders.

Our sustainability goals, closely intertwined with the ten principles, are described on page 13 in the
sustainability section of the annual report. The sustainability section of the report has been produced
in accordance with the GRI framework. The GRIindex table along with the GRI compliant information
provides specific references to where in the report the information related to the ten principles can be
found. The annual report is publicly available via our company website
https://www.eastnine.com/en/sustainable-development

In this context, | would like to draw your attention to the fact that this year we have built upon our
existing commitments of 100% renewables and net zero carbon from operations by 2030 and included
medium term targets of 25% reduction in energy intensity by 2025 along with a list of employee and
tenant related targets. We intend to raise our ambitions even further during 2020 as well as closely
monitor the progress towards our existing goals.
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